
Monday 19 March 
  
 
With icy conditions over the weekend I hope you all managed to stay warm, but I am glad that the 
conditions have not brought disruption once more to the school.  There is much on this week and next before 
we break for Easter on Thursday 29 March. 
 
Year 10 students start their written mock examinations this week.  With some practical assessments already 
undertaken they are getting into the flow, but it starts in earnest on Monday this week.  For a timetable of all 
the examinations please click here. 
 
On Thursday Year 11 face their externally moderated performance in Drama.  In the style of the theatre we 
wish them all “break a leg”. 
 
Also on Thursday, we say “Bonjour et bien venue” to our colleagues and students from our French Exchange 
school.  They remain with us for a week, students staying with their partner families and truly experiencing life 
in Debenham and Suffolk. 
 
Finally, as a reminder to all Year 9 parents and carers, the Options Forms are due into school to Miss 
McBurney on Monday.  
 
 
  
Julia Upton 


